
Flu Shots now available at the Quick Clinic! 

 

Flu vaccines are now available at the Ball State Employee Quick clinic at no cost for employees and 
family members covered under the Ball State Low Deductible or High Deductible Wellness option PPO 
health plans.  Vaccines are available for ages 4 and up. 

Flu vaccines are available during regular walk-in hours, 7:30 a.m. to 5:15 p.m., Tuesday, Thursday and 
Friday. 

Employees and family members covered under the Ball State High Deductible HSA Qualified Plan may 
also get their flu shots at the Quick Clinic.  However, if their out-of-pocket maximum has not been 
satisfied they will be billed for the cost. 

To avoid out-of-pocket cost, we encourage employees and families in the High Deductible/HSA Qualified 
Plan (Account #0079 on your insurance card) to get their flu shots through the Medco Retail Vaccine 
Program at a retail pharmacy.  Details on the Medco Retail Vaccine Program can be found on this 
website. 

*Must bring Driver’s License and current Insurance Card in order to receive flu vaccine. 

 


